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NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

Transport 
for NSW 

Mr Bruce Notley-Smith MP 
Chair 
Public Accounts Committee 
Parliament of New South Wales 
Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Dear Mr Notley-Smith 

Auditor-General's Report on WestConnex Assurance to the Government 

Thank you for your letter of 18 February 2016 regarding the Auditor-General's Report on 
WestConnex Assurance. 

The Transport Cluster has worked closely with the Department of Premier and Cabinet (DPC) as 
well as Infrastructure NSW to provide a whole-of-Government update to the recommendations 
from the Auditor-General's report. This response will be provided by DPC to your office. 

Should you have any further questions regarding the Transport Cluster input, please contact 
Mr Rami Affan, Executive Director Capital Investments on 8202 2280. 

Yours sincerely, 

Tim Reardon 
Secretary 

23 MAR 2016 
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18 Lee Street, Chippendale NSW 2008 I PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 1240 
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